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reaching east asia for christ

kingdom come
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East Asia Security Threats 
Our National Leaders have decided to cancel the 2016 Mainland Staff Conference. Due to recent severe security 
threats and future repercussions on long-term ministry goals and development, the East Asia National Team has 
decided to cancel the 2016 Mainland Staff Conference. 

The process of making this decision so close to the conference date has been long and arduous. On one hand, there is 
deep desire to have the opportunity to worship together and chart our national 
ministry development goals. On the other hand, there is also concerned about 
the effect and impact on our long-term ministry if we do have this conference, 
that is, staff being questioned and even denied entry when coming back to East 
Asia. 

Please be praying for the East Asia National Team that during these difficult 
times of uncertainty, that He will draw us into intimacy with Him. That we will 
continue to depend on Him to focus on the core basics of our ministry of 
Evangelism and Discipleship. 
     We appreciate you!!  Love, 

Summer Team Update 

Here is the Summer Team's first update: “We did it! We made it through a full week of life here in-country. The first few 
days were honestly very tiring and grueling. From getting student ID cards to exchanging money, nothing seemed to go 
according to plan. We discovered that banks have odd operating hours and sometimes won't do certain things for 

reasons that are still somewhat unclear to us. Despite the 
setbacks, it has been wonderful watching our team bond 
and look out for one another.  

Just in the past few days, we have been able to have 
over 30 spiritual conversations and God has even 
opened the door to share the Gospel already! We truly 
believe that God is leading us to the people he has for 
us to talk to, and we would ask for your prayers that our 
eyes would stay open and responsive to His leading.  

Everyone is in good health and making brave choices 
whether it's in practicing the language, initiating with 

local students, learning to ride a bike or just sharing hard feelings with a friend. It 
has been inspiring to see everyone take steps of faith and courage! Please keep praying that we would rest securely in 
God's love and care for us. With love, the East Asia Summer Team”

the East Asia Summer Team 


